
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

July 28, 2015 No. 237 

NEWS LETTER 
 
 

SUMMER HOLIDAY 
    

 
 

 
To whom it may concern;                                            

 
 

Please be advised our office will be closed; 
 

From Saturday, August 8, 2015  
       To    Sunday, August 16, 2015 

     (Except Monday, August 10, 2015) 
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